Re: - Request for Information - [Hardware] [Reference Number: ITC-BKN KBB]

Thank you for your request for information, which was received by Manchester City Council on 9 January 2020 and has been considered under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("the 2000 Act").

In response to your request, I have enclosed the requested information in a PDF with this letter.

Dear Manchester City Council,

tenders etc?

- 1. How many desktops/laptops/ tablets & displays are deployed by the Council?
- 2. In reply to question 1 which department /facility are those located?
- 3. What brand and models do you currently use?
- 4. How much did you pay for each laptop, desktop, tablet and display product?
- 5. What year and month is the next hardware refresh due?
- 6. Do you normally purchase equipment and services or as a capital?
- 7. Who is responsible for purchasing end user devices such as laptops, desktops, tablet, displays and accessories?
- 8. Please list and provide contact details for the IT senior management team?
- 9. Please name all of the IT re-sellers that you work with and buy

from, as well as the frameworks that you use for the release of any

Yours faithfully,		
Matt Goldbacher		

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

request-632835-7f7fc51d@whatdotheyknow.com

Re-use of information

Information about the re-use of council information is available at https://secure.manchester.gov.uk/info/100004/the_council_and_democracy/7574/re-use_of_public_sector_information. If you wish to re-use this information, please follow the application process described. Your request will be considered in accordance with the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015.

Please note if you are not satisfied with this response you may ask for an internal review. If you wish an internal review to be undertaken you should contact the Democratic Services Legal Team, whose address is, PO Box 532, Town Hall, Manchester, M60 2LA, email:

informationcompliance@manchester.gov.uk in the first instance. A copy of the Council's information rights complaint procedure can be downloaded from http://www.manchester.gov.uk/downloads/download/6095/access_to_information_complaints_and_appeal_procedure. If you do not have internet access and require a paper copy, please let me know.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review process, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Tel: **0303 123 1113**

Fax: 01625 524510

www.ico.org.uk

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely